Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 23 January 2014 2337

To: Planning

Subject: Qpposition to planning application 2013/8261/F
Categories: QOrange Category

Dear Camden Planning Team,
Iam Corinne Maillet, a resident and owner of a flat in the Brinsmead building, 254
Ryland Road N'W5 3EH.

Iwould like to strongly oppose the planning application 2013/§261/P to elevate a third
floor to Unit D for the following reasons:

-Loss of light

- Loss of privacy

- We live in a conservation area and do not want any additional floors in this village type
area

- Overcapacity of the parking space on Ryland/perren sireet

- Residential density is becoming very high with too many residents clamped in one tiny
part of Kentish Town.

Thope you will reject this application and other residents of my building also strongly
oppose this project.

Best,
Corinne

Corinne Maillet de Boursetty



